ACCENED

MAR 0 5 2008

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Dear PUC Commissioners:

Please reconsider rerouting the TransCanada pipeline through another area that is not going to threaten our water aquifer. Being a veteran of Operation Iraqi Freedom I have experienced first hand what it is like to be without drinkable running water. We had to rely on a truck to bring us our water for showering and laundry that had to last for a week before the next truck would come with more water. If we ran out then we went without until the truck was able to make the trip to our area again. This is one experience that we as American citizens should not have to encounter in the comfort of our own homes in Marshall County, South Dakota, United States of America. So I please ask that you make the necessary changes to move the proposed route for the pipeline and place it along a route that will not affect the much needed water supply for the Marshall County area.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Daniel Glover

Britton, Marshall County, South Dakota

2698 2098

> Commissioners G. Hanson, S. Kolbeck, & D. Johnson **Public Utilities Commission** Capitol Bldg., 1st Floor 500 East Capitol Ave. Pierre, SD 57501-5070